
Respected Madam/Sir, 

As you are aware, the UGC has initiated an online lecture series on? Best Practices in Higher 

Education?.  Eminent persons from different fields are invited on UGC platform to share the 

best practices followed in their institution/organization, for the benefit of higher educational 

institutions, faculty members and students. 

In this lecture series Ms. Supriti, former Chairperson of SPICMACAY and currently a 

diversity consultant will be delivering a talk on? Holistic Education and SPICMACAY? on 
24.01.2023 at 10:00 AM. 
  

The lecture will be live webcast on Twitter handle at @ugc_india and You tube channel of 

UGC at https://youtube.com/channel/UClbbWYTjSiXnhShJ0Z1-05g. 

  

I take this opportunity to invite you to kindly join the online lecture and also request you to 

bring this to the notice of all faculty members and students of your institution and encourage 

them to join the programme. 

With kind regards, 

  

                                                                                                            Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                         (Rajnish Jain) 

  

  

To 

The Principals of all Colleges 

 

 

In case any queries/suggestion, please contact us contact.ugc@nic.in 
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